
Town of North Greenbush Comprehensive Planning Committee Hosts Drop-in Housing Plan 

Workshop on Monday, September 16, 2024, Starting at 6:00 P.M. 

 

“Everyone in the community needs a place to live. Housing choices and housing quality are essential to 

ensuring that North Greenbush remains a great place to live, work and play” 

Town Supervisor Joseph Bott. 

As part of its comprehensive planning efforts, the Town of North Greenbush is updating long-term 

strategies for housing. Community members are invited to attend a Visioning Community Open House. 

When: Monday, September 16, 2024, from 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM  

Where: Defreestville Fire Station, 350 North Greenbush Road. 

Participants can help shape the vision for North Greenbush’s land use, provide input towards the 

development of housing goals, and comment on maps and interactive displays. The meeting will help 

identify the community’s housing strengths and opportunities and explore needs and priorities for the 

planning and development of future housing. 

Producing a housing assessment is the first identified phase of forming a new comprehensive plan. The 

analysis will provide a profile of the community and regional population and demographics and features 

of the housing environment, including characteristics of the area’s housing stock and market conditions. 

It will also highlight development trends, as it informs strategies and objectives for housing development.  

As Town Supervisor Joseph Bott has noted, “This meeting will enable members of this community to join 

together and discuss desirable types of housing and ways to address housing needs or challenges”. 

Funding for establishing this Housing Assessment is provided through a grant from the Hudson River Valley 

Greenway, with an expectation that this Report can serve as an essential element of a new comprehensive 

plan. For more information on this Project as it advances, please check the Town website at: 

https://www.townofng.com/ 

https://www.townofng.com/

